
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

 

  I fully support the EPA's proposed limits on carbon emissions from 

Florida's existing, modified and reconstructed power plants.  In order 

to help our state comply with the EPA's guidelines, I also strongly 

recommend that you hold the state's power companies to their previous 

energy-efficiency goals and do not allow them to drastically reduce 

their own efficiency targets. 

 

  Florida's coastal wildlife habitats and human properties are at 

severe risk from ocean transgressions due to global climate change, 

and, as a state, we will be senseless self-damaging hypocrites if we 

fail to reduce our own carbon emissions and then whine about the 

consequences of rising sea levels and average temperatures.  In fact, 

we should be working as hard as we can to cut our power plants' 

emissions below even the EPA's new standards.  In the short term, 

Floridians would enjoy direct health benefits from less airborne carbon 

pollution.  In the long term, we'd be doing our part to protect our 

coastlines from rising sea levels by reducing our own contributions to 

global climate change.  Every air-pollution reduction helps.  Please 

act in the best interests of our entire state by supporting and 

enforcing the EPA's new guidelines for power-plant carbon emissions to 

the full extent of your legal abilities. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathryn Dorn 

 

14309 Ravenwood Lane 


